

Meadowfield School Swanstree Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 4NL

T: 01795 477788 E: office@meadowfield.kent.sch.uk

Ms J Palmer BSc, MA, MA, NPQH Principal

Parents/Carers

15th September 2021

Dear Parents & Carers

Re: Remote Learning Homework

Welcome back to the new academic year. With the successful use of Seesaw, our remote learning platform used over the last eighteen months when pupils were absent from school due to COVID related reasons, I have decided that Seesaw will become our Home learning platform for homework. This will replace homework being uploaded to individual class pages on our school website.

Whilst homework is not compulsory in schools in England it is officially encouraged. Please find attached our Home Learning leaflet, which identifies how homework will be set and marked in school and how you and your child can access learning activities.

All parents will have a secure log-in to access Seesaw and be able to access home learning activities very shortly. Our expectation from term 2 is that all teachers will have uploaded a termly project onto Seesaw by the end of the first full week of each new term.

If you have any queries regarding home learning for your child, please contact your child's class teacher.

Yours faithfully

Angela Howe Deputy Principal

Attached - Home Learning leaflet









